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-Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear- >

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
P. O. Box 270 d
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270 l

i

Dear Mr. Opeka: !

i

Subject: Combined Inspection'Nos. 50-245/94-15,50-336/94-13, and 50-423/94-13

. . . .
- .!

This letter refers to the safety inspection conducted by Dr. Jason C, Jang of this office onl
'

February 28-March 4,19_94 and March:14-17,1994; of activities' authorized by NRC License
' Nos. DPR-21, DPR-65, and NPF-49 at'the Millstone Site, Waterford,' Connecticut and'to the

discussion of our findings held by Dr. Jang with Mr. D. Miller,.Jr. and other members of - :

'your staff at the conclusion of the inspection. |
'

o,,-

Areas examined during this inspection, involving your radioactive effluent control programs, '

.

are imponant to public health and safety and are discussed in the NRC Region I Inspection
Report that is enclosed with this letter. ;Within these areas,' the inspection. consisted of f
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, .
and. observations by the inspector.

.

y,

;

Within the scope of this mspection, we noted that you maintained effective programs for
radioactive liquid and gaseou's effluent control,~ with capabilities to protect the public health i

~

and safety and the environment. We noted further tl.iat the responsible individuals in the' ,"
Chemistry Department had maintained and enhanced their knowledge to implement the above ,

'

programs. No safety concerns or violations of NRC requirements were identified in youri |,

. program.
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No reply to this letter is rtquired. Your cooperation w'ith us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
James H. Joyner

James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: NRC Region I Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-245/94-15; 50-336/94-13
ano 50-423/94-13

;

cc w/ encl:
S. E. Scace, Vice President, Nuclear Operations Services .|

D. B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station |
''

H. F. Haynes,- Nuc' ear Unit Director
G. H. Bouchard, Nuclear Unit Director
F. R. Dacimo, Nuclear Unit Director-
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Planning, Licensing and Budgeting
J. Solymossy, Director of Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Es.juire
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) :

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut SLO Designee <

NRC Resident Inspector -l
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Nonheast Nuclear Energy Company 3

bec w/ encl: +

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

bec w/enci (VIA E-MAIL): !
J. Stolz, NRR/PD I-4 ~
V. McCree, OEDO

'

G. Vissing, PM, NRR
V. Rooney, PM, NRR ;

L). Jaffe, PM, NRR *

J. Anderson, NRR
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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